
 

 

 

 

May 15, 2025 

 

TO:    ALL DOLEFIL EMPLOYEES  

SUBJECT:  SPECIAL DISCOUNT OFFER FOR DOLEFIL EMPLOYEES AT 

SM STORE-GENERAL SANTOS CITY 

 

Dear All Employees,  

 

We are pleased to announce an exclusive promotional offer extended to all Dolefil 

employees through our valued partnership with SM Store General Santos. 

In recognition of your continued dedication and hard work, from May 19 to 25, 2025, you 

are entitled to a discount of ₱200.00 on your purchases at SM Store General Santos, 

provided a minimum purchase amount of ₱3,000.00 is met. 

To avail of this special privilege, employees are required to present a valid company-

issued identification card or any official proof of employment at the point of purchase. 

For more information kindly see attached file.  

We encourage all Dolefil employees to take advantage of this opportunity. 

Thank you!  

 

Human Resources 

 

 

  


